Advance Notice
January 12, 2011



Echo Glen – Interlocal Agreement with DSHS – Kuper 


Action to be taken:	I move the Board accept the updated interlocal agreement with DSHS for Echo Glen Children’s Center as presented.


In order to receive federal Title 1 funding for Echo Glen, the District must have a current  and updated interlocal agreement with the Department of Social and Health Services.  The agreement has been carefully reviewed and appropriate proscribes the District and State’s obligations for the educational program at Echo Glen.


													
